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PUBLIC NOTICE 

ROAD CLOSURE  
 

Burke Street will be closed on Tuesday 23rd February 2021 from 
7:00am – 12:00pm between Goldring Street intersection and the 
entry to Lions Park to undertake concrete works. Sorry for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Kelly 

Chief Executive Officer 
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